Wickham, Jerry, Env. Health

From: Wickham, Jerry, Env. Health

Sent: Wednesday, May 16, 2012 8:34 AM

To: ‘Andrew Dorn'

Cc: Jenny Weese; Ray Kablanow

Subject: RE: Springtown Gas Site - 909 Bluebell, Livermore, CA
Andrew,

I will not be on site for well destruction. The permitting for well destruction is through the Zone 7 Water Agency.

Regards,

Jerry Wickham

Alameda County Environmental Health
1131 Harbor Bay Parkway

Alameda, CA 94502-6577

phone: 510-567-6791
jerry.wickham@acgov.org

From: Andrew Dorn [mailto:AndrewD@gtienv.com]

Sent: Friday, May 11, 2012 9:29 AM

To: Wickham, Jerry, Env. Health

Cc: Jenny Weese; Ray Kablanow

Subject: Springtown Gas Site - 909 Bluebell, Livermore, CA

Good morning Mr. Wickham,

| am contacting you in regards to the upcoming well abandonment work at the Springtown Gas site located at 909
Bluebell Drive in Livermore, CA. | would like to schedule the work with the driller but wanted check with you on your
availability over the next 2 weeks. It is looking like the work will take 1 to 2 days. | was thinking of scheduling it for May
22, 23 and/or 24. Would these dates work with you?

Thank you,

Andrew Doz

@Geological Technics Inc.
1172 Kansas Ave

Modesto, CA 95351

(209)522-4119

andrewd@gtienv.com

gti@gtienv.com




